
Amazing Animals! 
 

To celebrate this half term’s topic ‘Amazing Animals’ we would like 

the children to come to school dressed as their favourite animal on  

Friday 27th March.  

You can be as imaginative as you like to create an outfit. 

Please don’t feel like you need to spend money on a costume, your 

child could alternatively come as a zoo keeper or as themselves with 

a cuddly toy of their favourite animal. 

 

 

If you have any questions please do 

not hesitate to ask your child’s class 

teacher. 
 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year R Team  


